
 
 

We’re sending out this update to remind Members and Guests of the Center of 

Disease Control (CDC) guidelines and to answer questions we have received on 
operations at Westchester Country Club during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 
CLUB REMINDERS  

 

During this COVID-19 crisis and for the immediate future after the crisis, 
please help us protect our Membership, your family, and staff by adhering to 
the following Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines when entering our 

property.  
 

We ask that you DO NOT come to the Club if: 
• You have recently tested positive for COVID-19 and are still under the 

14-day quarantine advisement. 

• You are exhibiting any cold or flu-like symptoms (i.e. coughing, sneezing, 
or fever, etc.).  

• You have been exposed to anyone with such symptoms.  
• You have traveled anywhere that the virus is rapidly spreading in the last 

14 days.  

 
COVER YOUR COUGH  
 

Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or use the inside of your elbow when 
you cough or sneeze. Please throw out used tissues in the trash right away. 

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.  
 
WASH YOUR HANDS FREQUENTLY  

 
Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. If soap 
and water are not readily available, use a hand sanitizer that contains at least 

60% alcohol.  
 

PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING  
 
Keep at least six feet of distance from one another. Please do NOT congregate in 

groups anywhere on the Club grounds. Guidelines set forth by New York State 
require that you wear a mask if you will come into contact with other people in 

public and cannot maintain social distance. 
 


